
 
PCD/de/MoveUP/FA-572/FYI – HLBC steward nominations – October 2020 
 

 

 
 

Date: October 28, 2020 

To: All Local 1203 BCGEU Members at Ministry of Health - 
Health Link Services BC - 4170 Still Creek Drive, Burnaby 

Re: New Shop Steward 

 
Nominations closed for 1 (one) steward position on Thursday, October 22, 2020. 
 
We are pleased to announce that Venasa Simpson is the new steward joining Thea 
Blakely at the Ministry of Health, Health Link Services BC.  
 
Please join us in wishing Vanasa well in their new position. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Paula Dribnenki 
Staff Representative 
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